
Park Lane Primary & Nursery School 
 Executive Head: Rob Litten 
 Deputy Executive Head: Rachel Bains 

 Park Lane, Whittlesey, Peterborough, Cambs PE7 1JB 
Tel: 01733 203433   

e-mail: office@parklaneprimary.com   www.parklaneprimary.com 

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School is operated by Aspire Learning Trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee  
and registered in England and Wales with company number 8006711. The Registered Office is at Sir Harry Smith School, Whittlesey 

1st May 2024 
Reception Trip to Hunstanton – Thursday 18th July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Thursday 18th July we will be taking Reception children to Hunstanton. This will closely link to our 
two summer themes of ‘Under the Sea’ and ‘The Seaside’, as well as continuing to develop their 
understanding of the seasons. 
 

The children will spend half of the day at the Sealife Centre learning about different kinds of aquatic 
life, and the other half of the day on the beach, hopefully enjoying some sunshine whilst doing some 
rock pooling.  
 

We will be travelling to Hunstanton by coach. To make the most of the day, we would like to leave 
school at 8.15am. Please drop your child off at their classroom door at 8.00am so that we can register 
them, put on high vis vests and get to the coach in time to leave before the regular school traffic. We 
will be returning to school for collection at 3.30pm. 
 

Children will need to wear their school t-shirt and jumper/cardigan. They may wear their own shorts, 
trousers or leggings. Please also provide them with appropriate shoes that are comfortable and that 
you do not mind getting sandy/wet. If it is sunny, please ensure children have got sun cream on before 
arriving at school and have a named sunhat to wear. 
 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with enough drinks to last the whole day and a packed lunch. 
All children in Reception are entitled to receive a Universal Free School Meal. If you would like the school 
kitchen to provide your child with a packed lunch, this should be ordered by entering the preferred 
choice of sandwich filling (ham, cheese, tuna mayo or egg) in the comments box when making payment. 
 

Children will be responsible for carrying their own belongings so a small backpack with these items in 
would be ideal. You may also want to put in some sun cream if it is a particularly hot day so that children 
can reapply this in the afternoon.  
 

The cost of the trip will be £19.00 per child and payment needs to be made by Thursday 11th July 
2023. Payment needs to be paid through the School Gateway app or online at 
www.schoolgateway.com ensuring that you tick the consent box. If you have any problems with the 
system, please contact the school office. Unfortunately, if not enough contributions are received the 
trip may not be financially viable and in such a case will be cancelled.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding the trip, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss L Tansley          
 


